

Mudeford Community Infants School

Happy Confident Learners

website: www.mudefordinf.dorset.sch.uk

email: office@mudefordinf.dorset.sch.uk telephone: 01202 488142

NEWSLETTER 12 06 December 2019

Dates for the Diary

Staff training days - Friday 14 February, Monday 22 June, Monday 20 July

Book Fair – Week commencing Monday 9th December

Book at Bedtime - Thursday 12 December

Christmas Jumper Day – Friday 13 December (raising money for Save the Children)

Reception Nativity – Dormice parents Monday 16 December & Hedgehogs parents Tuesday 17 December (in the school hall at 9:30 for approximately 30 minutes)

Years 1 & 2 Nativity – Wednesday 18 December at 2Riversmeet Leisure Centre – doors open at 1:45pm

Christmas discos – Thursday 19 December (3:00 - 3:45 Reception, 4:00 – 5:00 Year One, 5:15 – 6:15 Year Two)

Christmas lunch – Friday 20 December

Class Photos - Friday 6 March

Hello everyone,

It's beginning to look a lot like Christmas! Thank you so much to all the volunteers who helped with Monday's Christmas making day, the school looks very festive and the children had lots of fun.

Book Fair – Week of Monday 9th December

We are very lucky to have The Book People hosting a book fair on the week beginning 9th December, they have always been very good value and it could be a great opportunity to stock up on some Christmas presents. The book fair will be open every day that week straight after school for approximately half an hour, as well as on the evening of book at bedtime – we look forward to seeing you there. Any books sold will help raise commission for the school that we will be investing in some lovely new books for the children.

Book at Bedtime - 12 December at 6pm

We hope you can come along to this special event. The children get to snuggle up in their pyjamas and listen to lots of stories being enthusiastically read by staff and volunteers. Meanwhile parents can come to the hall and have some refreshments whilst receiving a talk by Mr Pope on the theme of 'happiness and wellbeing'.

If any parents would like to help serving tea and coffee at the Book at Bedtime or Reception Nativity then please speak to a member of the Friends Committee or email them at

friendsofmudefordinfants@hotmail.com

The Poppy Appeal raised £86.40. The Royal British Legion thank you for your continued support.

Best wishes

Mr Pope